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Calendar	Updates	&	Reminders	
	

	

Thursday,	March	23	
Young	People’s	Concert	

(grades	3,	4	&	5	attend	a	musical	
performance	at	Pickard	Auditorium)	

	
Friday,	March	24	

No	School	

	

Monday,	March	27	
Spring	Break	

	

Monday,	April	3	
School	Resumes	

	

Wednesday,	April	5	
Report	Cards	go	home	with	

students	

	

Thursday,	April	6	
Skate	Night	

	
Friday,	April	14	

No	School	

	

Monday,	April	17	
Pop	Top	Competition	begins	

	

Tuesday,	April	18	
PTO	Meeting	@	4:30	

	

Thursday,	April	20	
Family	Night	@	Spring	Road	

School	

(Bingo,	Scholastic	BOGO	Book	Fair,	

Career & Hobby Day 
 

Thank you to all of our presenters, volunteers, and members of the 
Career & Hobby Day Committee for your sharing your time and 
interests with the Spring Road students and staff.  We look forward to 
this special event, and enjoy learning about new hobbies and careers.   

Forward Exam 
 

Students in grades 3-5 throughout the state of Wisconsin will take the Wisconsin 
Forward Exam.  This assessment will be used to measure how well students are 
mastering the Wisconsin State Standards.  The Wisconsin Forward Exam is given in 
grades 3-8 in English/Language Arts (ELA) and mathematics.  Students in grades 4 
and 8 will also take a Science test, and students in grades 4, 8 and 10 will have a 
Social Studies test.  The Forward Exam is an online test that will include multiple-
choice questions, short-answer questions and writing.   
 

The 4th graders at Spring Road School will begin taking the Social Studies portion of 
the test on Tuesday, March 21.  Specific testing dates will be sent home with your child.  
In addition to the testing dates, a brochure will be shared with families to further explain 
the test. 
 

Sample or practice test questions are available to students, teachers, parents, and 
community members at dpi.wi.gov/assessment/forward/sample-items.  Students 
across the district will be using the Online Tools Training (OTT) during the school day 
to learn how to navigate within the online system.   

Pajama Day with Stuffed Animal  
 

Principal for the Day, Bradyn Kiedrowski (2Borths) declared 
Wednesday, March 22, 2017, as a pajama & stuffed animal day 
for all Spring Road School students.   

Pot	Holes	in	the	Parking	Lot	

Always	 drive	 with	 caution	 and	 care	 in	 our	 parking	 lot.	 	 All	 drivers	 are	

encouraged	to	watch	out	for	the	growing	pot	holes	near	the	exit	of	the	lot.	

All	of	the	pot	holes	in	our	parking	lot	will	be	filled	when	the	weather	permits;	

later	this	spring.			


